

July 31, 2013

Cape Business Network 19266 Coastal Hwy., PMB 2 Rehoboth Beach, DE 19971

Dear Members,

Seeking to put God's love into action, Sussex County Habitat for Humanity, brings people together to build homes, communities and hope! Our mission and goal is to continue to remain firmly committed to serving more families, building more homes and a growing a stronger community here in Sussex County. Thank you for your generous gift of \$500 to help us remain committed to our goal and remain true to our mission.

This summer our great Nation will celebrate Independence Day and Labor Day reminding us of the joy we have in living "The American Dream." That dream is a reality for many of us because we have a decent and safe home to raise our families and support our community. Your contribution will help make the dream of homeownership real this summer for 2 new families who will purchases 2 new homes on "Hope Lane" in Seaford and 1 new family who will purchase a home on Tranquility Drive in Georgetown Point. At the same time, we also have 2 active job sites: our Veterans Build Project is under construction on Wingate Drive in Georgetown Point and we have just recently broken ground on another home in Seaford on Church Road. Also this summer, we plan to break ground on 2 new homes on Linden Avenue in Georgetown Point.

As you can tell, our summer plans are busy, but thankfully we welcome countless groups of committed and dedicated volunteers each week to come out and share their gifts and talents with us in building homes, communities and hope! If you or anyone you know would like to come out and volunteer a day to serve with us, please do not hesitate to contact us. Once again, I am grateful for your active support of Sussex County Habitat for Humanity. I hope and pray that you will be able to enjoy some quality time with your family and friends during these summer days.

Board of Directors

Bill Anderson Howard Backus Kathy Goodman Kay Herrman Jeffrey Joseph Scott Lanham Jonathan Lokken Vince Robertson Richard Taylor Amy Walls

Bruce Wright

1

Sincerely.

Kévin J. Gilmore Executive Director

What will you build?
P.O. Box 759 Georgetown, DE 19947
Phone: (302)855-1153 - Fax: (302)855-9262
www.sussexcountyhabitat.org